

As our October meeting was deferred until November 3rd due to the then imminent Comprehensive Spending Review in order to allow us to discuss the implications of it. 
At our next meeting The Panel will receive an update on the changes to the Lease Car following the Panel’s Task and Finish Group report and its recommendations.

The Panel have also had a Task and Finish Group looking into the Use of Consultants within the authority, and published a preliminary report for consideration by the Executive. Further work on this subject may be required. 

The Panel has appointed a Task and Finish Group to look into our Capital Programme and how major Capital Projects are developed. We have established the terms of reference for the Group and the scope of work to be undertaken. This Task and Finish Group is the first from the Panel to operate under the new Scrutiny Support arrangements. 
Councillor Trevor Allison,

Chairman, Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel
22nd October 2010
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